

Creative Stars Day Nursery

'We are stars, watch us shine!'



info@creativestarsdaynursery.com - 07507-658-887 – 0208-699-1534 – www.creativestarsdaynursery.com

Newsletter – March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers.

There has been a lot happening at Creative Stars over the last month and even more happening this month! Throughout the month of March we will be making significant changes to our outdoor area which will further enhance the children's learning and development.

Staffing Update

This month, we will be losing a valued full time member of staff. Amber will be starting her journey into Midwifery and is going to the University of Greenwich to study. She will still, however, remain part of Creative Stars, doing days to cover staff absence. We wish Amber all the best of luck and send her huge congratulations on beginning this exciting and rewarding venture.

Outdoor Fundraising

We are starting a fundraising campaign to buy outdoor clothing for the children to use. In order to purchase outdoor wear for every child, we need to raise £500! If you have any ideas or would like to join us in fundraising, please let me know.



Labelling of Clothes

There have been a few incidents when children have taken home the wrong clothing and shoes. Please ensure all items are labelled and check your child's clothing before leaving the nursery. If your child comes home with something that does not belong to them, please return such items.

Sainsbury's Active Kids

We are now collecting Sainsbury's active kids vouchers! If you have any or collect any when shopping, please give them in to us.





A World of Colours

We will be starting a new topic called 'a world of colours' where we will be getting creative with colour exploration. In addition to this, we will be looking at different races, ethnicities and cultural traditions from around the world.



Donating Old Wellies

If you have any old wellies at home that you are no longer using, please donate them to us! With plans to use water, sand and mud each day, these will be a great resource for the nursery.



Dates for your Diary

Parents Evening – Wednesday 8th March from 19.00 – 20.30.

Graffiti Art –Week Beginning Monday 6th March

Rate Our Facebook Page

Many of our parents have already rated us on Facebook. If you would like to like, follow and leave a review, please do so! All feedback is appreciated!

facebook